
Basin above Dayton might fail
By Reno Gazette-Journal

The South Dayton Retention Pond above east Dayton is expected
to fail, according to the National Weather Service’s social
media pages.

However, there is no actual dam failure, according to Lyon
County.

Read the whole story

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/02/basin-dayton-might-fail/
http://www.rgj.com/story/news/2017/02/21/report-retention-basin-above-dayton-expected-fail/98212648/

